
De : faizan ul hasan  
Envoyé : lundi 15 février 2021 16:11 
À : ihp-council-members  
Cc : Delegation of Pakistan/Délégation du Pakistan; Shah, Raza; Dr. Muhammad Ashraf ; DSA MoST; 
Pakistan National Commission for UNESCO [Email-addresses deleted for reasons of data protection]  
Objet : Re: 3rd Extraordinary session of the IHP Council, 22 to 24 February 2021 
 

Dear Dr. Abou Amani 
 
Thank you very much for sharing the 3rd order draft of the new strategy of UNESCO. We 
appreciate the Secretariat for putting up a comprehensive draft. However, we are offering 
some comments on the draft which are attached please. 
 
best regards 
 
Faizan 
 
Faizan ul Hasan 
Director 
Pakistan Council of Research in Water Resources (PCRWR) 
Khayaban-e-Johar, H-8/1 
Islamabad - Pakistan 
 


